
BURN BILLS 
Either SLUH fans got 

lost trying to find McCluer 
or Friday night was too 
much to overcome, because 
only a sparse crowd of a 
little two hundredvw:as 
on hand for the football 
t eam's disappointing loss 
t o the previ ously· 
Comets, 21-7. 

McCluer looked ··unim-
pressive in their opening 
three losses, but not 
against SLUH. They made 
the plays when they needed 
them, and they took advan-
tage of our mistakes. , 

With just a little more 
than three minutes to go 
before halftime, SLUH. 
stopped McCluer near mid-
field and forced t hem to 
punt. However, a blocking 
below the waist penalty 
forced the Bills t o give 
back the ball and gave the 
Comets first . down a t our 
40. McCluer wasted no time, 
the Comet QB completed a 
pass to the Bill 's 26 
yard line, and on the very 
next pl ay ran a sinplC! •di ve 
play that enabled the 
McCluer back to go un-
touched into the end zone. 

After the Bills were 
unable to move the ball on 
the ground , Underhill took 
to t he air on down 
and a McCluer linebacker 
plucked the ball out . of 
the air and chugged 33 
yards into the end zone for 
the second McCluer TD. 

As if that e-
nough, the next seri es , a 
blocked !'l]c0J.uer 
t he ball and good field 
position at the SLUH 35 
with less than a minute t o 
go in the half. It took 
just two plays to push it 
over and suddenly it was 
21-0 as the half mercifully 
ended . 

In the second half , the 
'Bi!la tried to on 'the 
:: ( OONTD.'UED 

,,;::{: t _,ft'i t:::r. 

DUNN PREDICTS STATE 
"This -t;._eam is going 

to win the state champi-
onship, and you can quote 
me!" said Coach 
as .he s poke at last week's 
pep r ally. Coach Dunn 
stated that this year's 

. t eam has more talent and 
potential thah any . t eam 
he has coached, as the 
crowd of 600 Soccer Boos-
ters roared enthusiasti-
cally. The students 
reaction to the statement 
was one of surprise, yet 
soon r ealized that he was 
probably right. 

The SoccerBills, how-
ever, wer e unable to play 
consistently as they suf-
fered their first setback 
of the season to the CBC 
K-det s Friday night. The 
final score v1as 2-1, yet 
the Jr. Bills t otally dom-
inated play in the first 
half and led by a score 
of 1-o on a goal by Steve 
Gauvain. However mistakes 
and failure to go to the 
bbll r esulted in the two 
CBC goa;Ls . 

The 7th ranked Bills 
then r eturned to CBC Sun-
day to meet the DeSmet 
Spartans in the finals of 
the CBC Tourney. 'lhe final 
was 1-1 and as a r esult, 
the kickers ciinched the 
title in the most goals 
tournament. They proved 
they deserved the champ-
ionship by dominating pl ay 
throughout the game. Gau-
vain, once again scored 
fl'lr the 

Completing a busy week 
end schedule, the 
defeated the McCluer Com-
ets Nonday in Forest Park 
by a score of 3-2. Absent 
star Senior middle back Joe 
Schmid , the defense per-
formed r espectab;y with a 
fine performance turned in 
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VARSITY SOCCER CONT . 
by sophomore Dan Altepet er. 
Steve Gauvain also str etch-
ed his scoring streak t o 3 
games as Mike Twellman, and 
Ray Boncek scored singi e 
goals. . 1 vfuile the 3-1-3 r ecord 
does not look impressive, 
once the t eam begins play-
ing up to their potential, 
t he victories will s tart 
rolling in and the kickers 
will live up to Oach Dunn's 
expectations . Upcoming vic-
tories include Quincy in 
Quincy Saturday, Granite 
City at SIU- E Sunday morn-
ing, and some of the best 

in"tthe " ·:-:the 
CYC Tournament. 

- --Pat Reilly 

C. C. OFF AND RUNNING 
The aountry 

team, led by Cary 
defeated Vi anney Tuesday 
in a meet at Forest Park. 
Other fime performers were 
Marc John Connelly, 
a nd "John Boy" Boresi. The 
Varsity and B-Teams lost, 
however, due to the number 
of runners on the Vianney 
squad . 

The next full meet is 
against Hancock as Jeff-
erson Barracks on Saturday 
at 10:00 am. The B-team 
will also compete at the 
DuBourg Invitational en 
Friday . Go watch the Bills 
go ! ! ! ! ! ! ! ! ! ! ! ! ! ! ! ! ! ! ! ! ! ! ! ! ! 

---Steve Mooney 

COLLEGE REPS' 
Tuesday Oct. 3 

12:15 Coe College 

Thursday Oct. 5 
9:30 MIT 

Friday oct . 6 
12:15 Haverford College 

Columbia 
sity , New York 

Xavier :University, 
New Orleans 


